
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
MESSAGE of CONDOLENCE 

MARCH 3, 2022 
 

 
 

The Villa Extends Heartfelt Condolences  
 

to the Family of  
 

JEAN SPATARO 
 

875 Bayport Circle 
 

Who Passed Away on February 27th. 
 

Jean was a beloved member of our community, 
 

quick wit, warm smile, kind heart, 
 

who will be greatly missed. 
 

The Family welcomes friends of Jean to visit at her home today, 
 

Thursday, March 3, 
 

5:00 to 7:00 pm. 

 


